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immediately adjacent to Utopia Village. | have a few comments to
make re this planning application.

1). With regard to the proposed changes shown on Elevation Plan Ref:9 - 'new windows installed within
existing apertures'. | have no objection to this as long as the glass windows remain ‘frosted'. These windows
are just a few feet from our front door and it will be nice to continue to approach the door without being
observed by those working within.

2). Are these ground floor windows the only ones being replaced on this side of the building?
3).Are there any major changes to the Utopia sign in Egbert Street?

4). Elevation Ref:9 - 'new replacement lantern roof lights to match existing’. Again we would like the glass to
remain frosted as is currently the case. The lantern roof lights overlook our garden

5).Elevations Ref: 8 and 10 - 'existing window apertures extended to form new doors . . .". Currently there is
just one small unglazed door from this side leading on to the flat roof which | guess is & fire escape. We do not
want two new much bigger glazed doors here. This flat roof overlooks our garden, and rear bedroom and
kitchen windows. Why the need for these new doors unless there is some intention of accessing the roof more
frequently for work/leisure/smoking? Currently this flat roof is never used unless for maintenance which we
quite understand, but more regular use would be a big invasion of our privacy.
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